
From: kirby girl   
Sent: August 3, 2021 11:57 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 8.1 – GRIDS 2 & Municipal Comprehensive Review – Consultation Update & Evaluation 
Framework & Phasing Principles 
 
Dear Mayor Eisenberger & Members of the General Issues Committee: 
 
The results from surveys taken should be released to the public sooner rather than October.  If not the 
public may question the transparency of the process. 
 
Words like revitalization, renewal, restoration, reinvestment, healthy neighbourhoods would have 
shown an interest by the City in the exciting process of restoring areas of the existing urban 
landscape/community that desperately need it.  I don't get a sense of an interest in this from any of the 
documentation I have briefly read that are associated with this process. The bias in language used is 
towards expansion onto open lands. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sheila O'Neal 
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